
Miss Wimperis says....

On the week beginning 12th February, we will be holding

parents/carers meetings. Please ensure that you sign up using

the Spider App for an appointment to discuss your child’s
progress.

There are some great opportunities coming up in Oldham that you

might be interested in: 

Oldham Jobs Fair - Tuesday 6th February 2024 10am-1pm at

Oldham Library and Lifelong Learning Centre Cultural Quarter,

Greaves Street, Oldham, OL1 1AL
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#everydaycounts

What's been happening this week?
Our amazing mental health ambassadors completed

some training this week to help support children’s
wellbeing in our school! They had a fantastic time and

have set to work on their action plan! They have used

lots of their ideas to plan ‘CHILDREN’S MENTAL

HEALTH WEEK!’ 

Next week, our focus is ‘My voice matters!’ and

children are invited to bring £1 and wear their comfiest

clothes to school on Friday 9th February.

               



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

What is happening next week?
Tuesday 6th February is Safer Internet Day! Our

children will be joining in activities and revisiting the

importance of keeping safe online.

This year, we are focusing on digital well being

We are asking children to think about how to spend

their time without a device!


